
 

  

 

 

 

 

18.04.2018 

Dear Valued Customer, 

RE: NEEM - Interim port rotation change due to on-going port congestion 

We wish to inform you that due to the on-going port congestion in Israel, it has been 
decided to amend the port rotation in East Mediterranean area in order to protect 
schedule integrity.  
 
For an interim period, the port rotation will be changed.  
The rotation change remains in place until further notice as follows: 
 
Ashdod 1st call (Import call only, for both Ashdod/Haifa cargo) 
Haifa (Export call only) 
Ashdod 2nd call (Export call only) 
 
The first effective vessel will be Seago Felixstowe V.1807S. 
 
Ashdod (Import call only) ETA 18.04.2018 
Haifa  (Export call only) ETA 24.04.2018 
Ashdod (Export call only) ETA 26.04.2018 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

Should you require more information, please contact A.M.A offices. 

 

Always at Your Service, 

Associated Maritime Agencies A.M.A LTD 

As Agent Only 
 

 

 

 


